
From: Steven Kania <skania@mwcog.org> 
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 10:23 AM EST 
To: Kerr, Jill <jillkerr@amazon.com>; Bryna Helfer <bhelfer@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>; Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: RE: THANK YOU!! 

Thanks very much, everyone!! We will be happy to post these resources and continue sharing with our network.

 

Steve

 

Steve Kania

Communications Manager

Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments

(202) 962-3249 office

(240) 498-1455 cell

mwcog.org

 

 

From: Kerr, Jill <jillkerr@amazon.com> 

Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 7:11 AM

To: Bryna Helfer <bhelfer@arlingtonva.us>

Cc: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>; Christina Winn <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us>; Steven Kania <skania@mwcog.org>

Subject: Re: THANK YOU!!

 

Yes, certainly. And thank you! It was a great event. 

On Feb 21, 2019, at 11:42 PM, Bryna Helfer <bhelfer@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

Jill and Andrea—Thanks to both of you for all of your help and coordination !! 

 

One thing we forgot to ask-is if COG can post the slides  from tonight? 

 

Just let us know-and look forward to seeing you soon!

 

Thanks again!!

 

 

Bryna Helfer 

Assistant County Manager 

Communications and Public Engagement 

571-775-9968

 


